Centerville Community Reinvestment Area Housing Council
Meeting Minutes of July 20, 2010

The City of Centerville Community Reinvestment Area Housing Council (CRAHC) met
on Tuesday, July 20, 2010, at 5:00pm in the Council Chambers of the Centerville Municipal
Building. The meeting was opened with the official swearing in of the CRAHC’s five members
appointed by the Planning Commission, City Council, and the Mayor. CRAHC members and
City Staff in attendance were as follows:

CRAHC Members:
Robert Corbin
James Gallagher
Robert Kenley
Greg Stout
James Briggs

City Staff:
Nathan Cahall, Economic Development Administrator

Mr. Cahall took roll call. All five members were present. Mr. Cahall then addressed the
CRAHC. With this being the first meeting of the CRAHC, there were a few organizational
matters to address. Mr. Cahall first noted that the CRAHC would need to appoint a chair and
vice-chair. Mr. Corbin moved that James Gallagher be appointed as chairman and that James
Briggs be appointed as vice-chairman. Mr. Kenley seconded the motion. The motion passed
with five ayes.

Mr. Cahall then provided the CRAHC with a brief overview of the City’s CRA program, CRA
law, and the roles and duties of the CRAHC. After a brief question and answer session, Mr.
Gallagher referred the CRAHC members to item number five on the agenda — Discussion of
Appointment of Remaining Two Council Positions. As Mr. Cahall explained, the CRAHC, by
statue, appoints two additional members to the CRAHC. The appointees must be residents of the
City. Mr. Corbin suggested that the CRAHC ask Timothy Myers to volunteer to serve on the
Council. Mr. Kenley then suggested that Joy Brush be considered, as well. After some
discussion, the membership instructed Mr. Cahall to contact both individuals to see if they would
agree to serve on the CRAHC.

With no other business to discuss, Mr. Gallagher adjourned the meeting at approximately
5:50pm.

Approved:

CRA Housing Council Chair





